
COMMUNITY NOTICE
STREET CLOSURE DUE TO REPAVEMENT FROM

MONDAY, OCTOBER 12, 2015 TO FRIDAY, OCTOBER 16, 2015

In an effort to improve safety and maintain our grounds, we will be repaving the
streets to reduce trip-fall hazards and risks of major damages.

The streets needing attention are highlighted in purple on the property map
attached and will be completely blocked off from both vehicular and pedestrian

traffic during construction.

Guest Parking spaces and street parking will be available to only those residents affected by the
road blockage. Street parking is only allowed on ONE SIDEof the street. Street parking is not
allowed in the areas highlight in red. Please do not block any driveways or fire hydrants.

THERE WILL BE PEDESTRIAN ACCESSAFTER 6PM ON TUESDAY, BUT PLEASE USE
CAUTION WHEN WALKING THAT PATHWAY. IF POSSIBLE, PLEASEAVOID WALKING
OVER THE ROADS THAT ARE UNDER CONSTRUCTION AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE UNTIL

WORK IS COMPLETE.

There will be a dumpster located in the guest parking by the Car Wash exclusively for the use by
the residents affected by the road blockage. *See location highlighted in green.

For further questions, please contact the office.
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